
 

 Victory for PSA member 
 

Gauteng Department of Education (GDE)  

The PSA successfully assisted a member at the GDE against an allegation of gross dishonesty. The 

member was charged and appeared in a disciplinary hearing for misconduct and was subsequently found 

guilty and given a sanction of three months’ suspension without pay and a final written warning. The PSA 

submitted a profound and convincing appeal to the Office of the MEC. 

 

The MEC responded and found no evidence that indicated that the member committed any offence. The 

MEC indicated that she was not convinced that the member had an intention to commit misconduct. The 

appeal was upheld, and the guilty verdict was substituted with a not guilty verdict.  

 

The PSA is committed to providing strong representation for members in all matters. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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